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To the Transporation Commission,
I want to write in support of the Baldwin St bike improvements on #80013.

The bump outs help slow down cars and reduce the possibility of conflict with bikes.
Removing the parking is also necessary to prevent people on bikes from being hit by doors,
cars blocking the bike lane (if it is not protected), and improves visibility for all road users.

Two things I would like the TC to consider in the project:

1. The bike lanes to be protected paths rather than paint to discourage drivers from using the
bike lane as parking or turning lanes and to prevent more injuries along the corridor.

2. Making sure the speed humps do not overlap with the bike lanes. This improves the safety
of those on bikes, while still acting as traffic calming for the vehicle traffic through the
corridor.

Thanks,
Conor Villarreal
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